From: reqistrar

To:
Subject: CM: EB-2020-0246 Letter of Comment
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 1:20:48 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 1:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Larry Weiberg

-- Phone --
5192411070

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not agree with Eliminating the Seasonal Class and Moving to Residential Low Density (R2) Class.

I've been in my dwelling for app. 30 years. Have accepted all the increases through the years. Now after being a
dedicated Hydro One customer and not switching to Solar, now in my Retirement years I feel this increase and
changing from Seasonal to Residential Low Density (R2) Class is not acceptable. Anyone on a fixed income would
feel the same. The Rates should be shared evenly. Fairness would be by sharing the cost evenly through all your
customers, rather than penalizing the middle class and seasonal users.

I use my residence year round.
I Do not agree with theses substantial increases.

-- Attachment --





